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Winter Reading
starts 

February 1st



Winter Reading
Libraries are Delicious 
starts February 1st - 28th

stop by anytime and sign up!
Earn prizes just for doing what you love: READING!!



Reading raffles for the littles ~ get a chance to win

prizes for every book you read!



Teen Bingo with prizes!





"Blind Date a book" is back ~ pick out a 
wrapped book to try just based on the hints.













 



Winter Reading Bingo for Adults and more!



Ask at the Circulation Desks for more information.







Did you know you can check your library account 
information through the online catalog?  

(You will need your library card number and your password)



Once you are logged into the account, you have access 
to your account information, notifications, 
items out/renewals, reserves & requests, 

bookmarks and your history.
It even shows how much you saved by borrowing

 from the library rather than buying the items.



Going out of town? 
You can defer your reserves until you get back 

and you won't miss out on a single book!



Is the library missing something?  
You can request that we purchase it 

or borrow it from another library.



Can't access your account?  
Your library card may have expired, so you will

 need to stop in the library, 
call 712-527-5252 or 

email: questions@glenwood.lib.ia.us 
and we can get your account renewed! 

Library Information



A d u l t  L i b r a r y  E v e n t s  

Shelf Indulgence at Parea: 
 (Formerly Read Between the Wines) 

 monthly on the first Thursday at 6pm.



Quilting Club: 
 monthly on the first Saturday at 10am.



Craft & Chat: 

 monthly on the second Friday at 10am.



Spine Crackers Book Club:
 monthly on the third Wednesday 

at Noon



History Book Club:
 monthly on the third Thursday at 1pm.



Homebound Deliveries

are every two weeks ~ on Thursdays at 10am.

Any questions, please call 712-527-5252












C h i l d r e n ' s  E v e n t s

Free Movie Day
2nd Saturday

(Monthly)



Story Time
Every Tuesday

at 10am

New crafts available
all month long



TEEN TIMETEEN TIME
Crafts Available

Check our calendar 

or Facebook page 

for more details







D i r e c t o r ' s  D a t a . . .




Library Closures
Saturday, January 1st for New Years Day

Monday, January 17th for Staff Day

Monday, February 21st for President's Day

We toughed out the cold day without electricity with 
some help from Mychelle Fada & Cathy Christensen. 

 Mychelle delivered hot chocolate & cookies from Santa
& Cathy dropped off some amazing lights that helped us

see while working in the dark!  
Thank you Mychelle & Cathy ~ you made our day brighter! 



We want to welcome our new library assistant 

Valerie Garner!  You can come meet her most mornings
 in the Adult Services Department.



We had to say good-bye to Lynda Radford.  We are sorry to
see her go, but proud of her for accepting the position as

Glenwood's new city clerk!  Congratulations Lynda! 



We still have tickets available for library members
 to visit the Henry Doorly Zoo for FREE!! 

Each ticket will allow up to 2 adults & 6 kids
 free entrance to the zoo!






Adventures in librarianship!

Add a little bit of body text




Thank you Cathy, Mychelle and Santa
for making our day brighter! 




John, Samantha, Kenna, Lillien, Lynda



Glenwood Public Library
109 N. Vine Street

Glenwood, Iowa  51534
Phone: 712-527-5252

Email: questions@glenwood.lib.ia.us
Fax #  712-527-3872

http://www.glenwood.lib.ia.us/

https://www.facebook.com/glenwoodlibrary/



https://www.pinterest.com/glenwoodpublic/


